
REQUEST FOR
PROPOSASLS

BOROUGH OF PITCAIRN
CUSTODIAL SERVICES
FOR POLICE AND NON

UNIFORM PENSION
FUNDS

PITCAIRN,
PENNSYLVANIA

The  Borough  of  Pitcairn,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania, is inviting firms
to  submit  a  proposal  for
custodial services for two of
the pension investment funds
it  maintains  with
approximately $2.5 million in
total  assets  and  11  current
retirees.  Copies  of  the  RFP
including information relating
to submitting a proposal and
specific  requirements  are
available from Michael Bolen,
Manager,  at
manager@pitcairnborough.us.
  Six  (6)  hard  copies  of  the
proposal  (and  one  (1)
electronic  version  emailed),
must be received by Michael
Bolen,  Manager,  Borough  of
Pitcairn,  609  Broadway,
Pitcairn  PA,  15140,  no  later
than  3:00pm  ET  on  Friday
October  4th,  2024 (with  the
digital  version  provided  to
manager@pitcairnboror.us).   A
ny  contact  for  additional
information should be made
to Michael Bolen via email at
manager@pitcairnborough.us
no later than 4:00pm ET on
Tuesday,  October  1st,  2024.
Phone  calls  will  not  be
accepted.  The  Borough
reserves the right to request
additional  information  from
any respondents, to waive any
defect  or  abnormality  in  a
submission, to award or not to
award all or any portion of the
work  described,  to  issue
modifications to the RFP, or to
otherwise  move  forward  in
the  best  interest  of  the
Borough.


